
On behalf of our dedicated staff of over 65 people, we thank you all for preserving what we hold so dear in 

Mendocino.  

 

It’s the  opportunity to provide for our families and our community with a reliable place to work that shares our 

commons goals.  

 

As part of Emerald Sun, we are investing in our business as a stable path forward for generations to come.  

 

We will lead with integrity and set the example for all our partners.  

 

Thank you for your efforts.  

 

Regards, 

Sandy Haymann Marks 

President of Emerald Sun 

 

 


